
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Boone, Susan <SBoone@dew.sc.gov>
CC: Timmons, Todd <TTimmons@dew.sc.gov>

Date: 9/14/2016 11:34:59 AM
Subject: RE: SC DEW

Tomorrow at 11 is great! I have asked Austin in our office to join us too just to keep him in the loop. 
 
See you then!
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
 
 
 
From: Boone, Susan [mailto:SBoone@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:23 AM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: Timmons, Todd

Subject: RE: SC DEW
 
Hi Richele, no worries at all.  It was nice to see you briefly this morning by the elevators!  Would 11:00 tomorrow 
work for you?  If you have time to meet in person, I would love to introduce Todd and help put faces and names 
together.  I know you are really busy, though, so please let us know what suits best.
 
Thank you,
Susan
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 1:57 PM

To: Boone, Susan

Cc: Timmons, Todd

Subject: RE: SC DEW
 
Susan,
 
My apologies as I think I did not respond to this email!  I am open all day this Thursday the 15th if there is a time that 
works for you both.  Phone call or in person works fine for me!
 
Richele
 
From: Boone, Susan [mailto:SBoone@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 6:02 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: Timmons, Todd

Subject: SC DEW

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:SBoone@dew.sc.gov
mailto:TTimmons@dew.sc.gov
http://www.safeplacesc.sc.gov/
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mailto:SBoone@dew.sc.gov


 
Richele, I hope you had a wonderful holiday weekend.  As a follow up to our brief introduction last week, I am writing 
to ask if you have time available this week for Todd Timmons (Deputy General Counsel) and me to provide you with 
an overview of litigation matters involving SC DEW.  We have a hearing scheduled on September 20 in one case that 
has been of interest to the Governor’s office, so we wanted to give you some background on it beforehand.  We 
would be happy to come to your office or set up a call, whichever is more convenient.  Please let us know what might 
work with your schedule.
 
Thank you,
Susan M. Boone
Chief Legal Officer
SC Department of Employment and Workforce
Ph:  803.737.2176        


